As an urban planner specializing in public and civic engagement, | strongly support HB 2560. Engagement comes in many forms,
but voting and public testimony are some of the greatest and most powerful institutions within our democratic system. Providing
greater remote access to public meetings is an essential tool for empowering communities, especially our most vulnerable
communities, to have a voice in our democracy.



